

Newsletter

Newsletter 6 Monday 5th October 2015

Stars of the week

Stars of the Week for last week were:

Simao Costa **Keira Brooks** Jessie Winstone **Quynn Chaloner** William Bell **Alex Davies** Samuel Saunders-Mindham Seb Apuzzo Alfie Bewers **Charlie Novell** Kian Moon Kiara Depta Ribero Ross Hurst **Oliver Adams** Wiktoria Raczkiewicz Isac Lynch Sidney Parsons **Carolyn Nunn**

Teampoints

Last week's results were:

1st: Blue
2nd: Yellow
3rd: Green
4th: Red



Blue are still out in the lead with 13 points, but all of the other teams are joint 2nd with 9 points!

Attendance results

Wrens: 90.0% Inadequate
Owls: 95.7% Good
Woodpeckers: 92.0% Inadequate
Magpies: 92.8% Inadequate
Swallows: 96.7% Outstanding

Robins: 95.6% Requires Improvement

Skylarks: 97.3% *Outstanding* Herons: 90.5% *Inadequate*

Kestrels: 97.1% *Outstanding*

Last week: 94.3% Inadequate

Since Sept: 95.8% Good

www.gladeprimaryschool.co.uk office@glade.suffolk.sch.uk

Safety & Security

The wooden gate is opened at 8.40am each morning so that the children can go into the playground. Please do not get to school too early as you will just end up waiting. There is always a member of staff on the gate so that once a child is in school, they are not able to leave.

Please can parents make sure that they supervise pre-school children when in school. We have had a couple of incidents recently when young children slipped away from their parents. One child was spotted and returned quickly; the other only took a few minutes, but those minutes were worrying.

Finally, please make sure that your child does not ride their bike/scooter when on school grounds as this can cause a danger for others. Bikes & scooters must always be pushed. Thanks you.

Maths information for parents

You can now download parent guides to the Primary Advantage maths framework. Go to https://www.dropbox.com/sh/l0nmagvnje1c4xh/
AADRFF81GMDyqZ 7NmlDl1qfa?dl=0

Don't forget that we are also running parent guides to maths. We have had 2 session for Y5/Y6 and one session for Y3/Y4. there will be another session for Y3/Y4 this Friday. Please come along and see how maths is taught at Glade and how you can support your child in their learning.

Friday 9th October Y3 & Y4
Friday 16th October Y1 & Y2
Friday 23rd October Y1 & Y2

Mr A Smith, Headteacher

Behaviour

It is always a pleasure to show parents and visitors around school and see the high standards of behaviour in class. Our children are always great ambassadors and uphold the rules and expectations of our school.

On occasion, children sometimes let us, and themselves, down and do not behave in the way that is expected. This is dealt with dependant on the age of the child and on the seriousness of their actions.

One of the sanctions that we make use of is lunchtime detention. If a child is given a lunchtime detention, parents are informed and the child is kept in with one of the Senior Leadership Team.

If a child receives **3** lunchtime detentions within a half term, it is clear that their behaviour has dropped well below the standard expected. For that reason, we remove the privilege of going to school clubs and to the school disco for that half term. We save those fun activities for the children who work hard, behave well and deserve the privilege.

Coming soon!

For those who loved Glade Fest in the summer, save **Wednesday 16th December** in your diaries. At 2.30pm, we will be holding an outside carol concert for parents on the school playground. Wrap up warm and bring your singing voices! **2.30pm - all welcome**.

Magic & animals

Don't forget that children have the treat of a visiting magician and animal encounter show on the afternoon of Tuesday 13th October.

It looks to be a brilliant and informative afternoon. To allow us to put on activities like this we ask for a small parental contribution towards the cost. We would be grateful if parents could contribute £1.50 per child. Please send money in a named envelope to your child's class teacher.







Keep up to date!

Don't forget that there are lots of ways you can keep up to date with what's happening at Glade.



www.facebook.com/gladeprimaryschool



@glade_school



www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk

You can also register with **ParentMail** to get letters sent straight to your inbox. We have no control over your ParentMail account. If you change your email address, you have to log to PM and amend it yourself.

Advance Diary Dates

Monday 19th October Termly report goes out to parents—CHANGED DATE

Tuesday 20th OctoberParents' Evening (3.30pm - 5.30pm)Wednesday 21st OctoberParents' Evening (3.30pm - 7.00pm)

Thursday 22nd October School discos
Friday 23rd October Term ends
Tuesday 3rd November Term starts

Tuesday 10th NovemberGeography WOW dayTuesday 1st DecemberTree decorating assembly

Friday 4th December Christmas Fair

Wednesday 16th December Carols to parents (Outside at 2.30pm)

Thursday 17th December School discos
Friday 18th December Term ends
Tuesday 5th January 2016 Term starts

